'ALL ORDERS MUST BE PLACED ONLINE THROUGH THE i
OR CODE BY APRIL 11, 2025, | A

Pick-up is Thursday. May 8th from
6-7:15pm in the Bus Circle.

If you are unable to pick up your plants, please
arrange o have soreone pick them up for you. |
Horae Delivery Availablel For $5. the 5/6th grade

will delivery your order as part of théir |
fundraising efforts.

Questions? Contact

Kimberly.mallo@gmail.com




